On Tuesday January 8™ a duly posted Planning Board meeting was called to order at 6:05 pm on the first floor
of the Freetown Town Hall at 3 North Main Street.
Present were Robert Raymond, Chairman, Keven Desmaris, Vice Chairman, Mark Rogers, Michael Motta.

A list of questions, all to be asked of each and every applicant, was presented to the Board members present
and reviewed prior to the beginning of the first interview. The list was approved by all Board members.

The first interviewee was Christine Geis.

The second was Lauren Moreau.

The third was Karen Robitaile.

The forth and final was Anna Brigham.

Each was asked only the questions on the list and in some cases follow up questions to those for clarification.

Following the interviews, which were done in an open session as required by the Open Meeting Laws, the
Planning Board members in an open forum discussed the qualifications of each candidate and decided to have
the chairman call three of them and request that they return before the Planning Board for second interviews.
The three chosen were Lauren Moreau, Karen Robitaile and Anna Brigham. It was Agreed that each Board
member would ask their own questions as they find them suited to the individuals being interviewed for the
second time.

Old business was conducted by reviewing and signing documents.
No new business was conducted.

A motion was made by Keven Desmaris to adjourn the regular meeting and seconded by Mark Rogers. The
vote was unanimous and the meeting was adjourned.




